
 
Congrats on completing the school year and all of your accomplishments this year! Please read 
this letter carefully for instructions to receive your next amount of the PFL Scholarship for the 
next school year.  
 
Please provide a year-in-review letter detailing your school year in which you most recently 
completed. In this letter, please discuss the organizations or clubs you have joined, your current 
major, how the scholarship has helped you financially and given you the motivation to join a club 
or something else applicable and any other relevant updates. In addition to your letter, please 
submit your transcript for this past year. Remember, we ask that you maintain a 3.0 GPA to 
receive the next amount of scholarship funds. 
 
You may be asked to write a blog post for the foundation regarding your activities and impact 
the scholarship has had on you. If you are involved in a club or organization and interested in 
having Mike Lutzenkirchen come speak to that group for free, please contact Mike 
Lutzenkirchen at ​mike@lutzie43.org​ for more information or to schedule a talk.  
 
You can submit your letter and transcript to Mike Lutzenkirchen at ​mike@lutzie43.org​.  
 
In your next year of school, we still ask that you complete the following to be eligible for the third 
PFL Scholarship amount.  
 

1. You must distribute 10 (ten) 43 Key Seconds keys and lanyards to friends, professors, 
colleagues, etc. while sharing the 43 Key Seconds message. The foundation will provide 
you with the keys to distribute. 

2. You will post on your personal social media pages between 6-8 times about the 
foundation, our events and end of year campaign. The foundation can assist in providing 
copy and photos to share. 

3. Scholarships recipients will create a personal fundraiser for their birthday that benefits 
the Lutzie 43 Foundation. 

4. If able, you will support the annual Road Race that takes place in early August by 
volunteering at the event, hosting a virtual run, promoting the run on social media or 
creating a running team.  

 
 
Congrats on another successful year, and thank you for your continued support of the Lutzie 43 
Foundation!  
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